
Are you interested in joining ATS PAC for the 2024/2025 school year? If so, please for-
ward your name and the position you are interested in, to abbytradpac@gmail.com by 
May 3rd.  Elections for these positions will take place at the next PAC meeting May 7, 
2024.  The following positions are open: 

Chair   Co-Chair  Secretary  Treasurer  DPAC 

Grade 6 basketball players must pay their fees on SchoolCashOnline this week. Any play-
ers who have not paid will NOT play on May 8th. 

South Poplar Traditional Elementary is having their annual carnival on May 24 and are 
looking for student volunteers to help run games and booths.  Follow this link to sign up!  
Free admission to volunteers as well as pizza and pop for all volunteers who complete at 
least 2 time slots.  

Students in Mrs. Strafford’s classes have been busy! In  careers class students presented 
in costume their research on a career of their choice and let us know what a day in the 
life of that career looks like.  For science, they attended a trip to Trinity Western Univer-
sity for Science in the Valley learning about chemistry and conducting experiments in a 
university science lab, and back at home studying conductors and insulators through ex-
perimentation.   

Ms. Skillings’ class have been learning about the life cycle by incubating eggs! 

ATS Band students performed at the annual Nights of Music event at the Abbotsford Arts Centre on 
May 4th. They did a wonderful job and represented our school very well. Congratulations to all the stu-
dents who were there. You are amazing! 

Ms. Chomseng’s CLE 10 class had a Guest speaker: A business entrepreneur speaking about her journey from high school student not knowing 
what to do in university and eventually majoring in business and ending up in marketing, moving to graphic design, to henna business, to henna & 
tattoo with graphic design business. Students got to volunteer to have henna done and see the intricacies of the presenter's 
skills and own hand-made henna mix. 

Some of our students headed to UFV today with Mr. Van Dyk to participate in the 
final round of the BC Secondary Schools Math Contest.  The goal of the BC Sec-
ondary Schools High School 
Math Contest is to provide 
interested students (and 
their teachers) with a chance 
to have fun and stretch 
themselves a little mathe-
matically.   The students 
completed a series of  chal-
lenging math questions and 
then had lunch and engaged 
in math based enrichment 
activities.   

Don’t forget to check out the 

titans_counselling Instagram for 

info about scholarships,          

universities and more! 

May 7 PAC Meeting & Election 

May 8 South Poplar Gr 4 & 5 Visit 

May 10 King Gr 4 & 5 Visit 

May 10-11 Gr 9-12 Lock In Event 

May 16 Grade 8’s @ Bandits Game 

May 17 Non-Instructional Day ( No School) 

On the Horizon 

https://volunteersignup.org/Q9XMW
https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw==

